
Public reminded to keep venues clean
during fireworks display

Attention radio/TV announcers:
 
     Please broadcast the following at suitable intervals:
 
     With the 2025 Chinese New Year Fireworks Display scheduled for this
evening (January 30), the Leisure and Cultural Services Department reminds
members of the public to keep places clean while enjoying the display, take
their belongings with them when leaving the venues, and not to leave trash
behind.
 
     The Tsim Sha Tsui promenade area, the piazza area of the Hong Kong
Cultural Centre, and the waterfront of Hong Kong Island North, will be
crowded. Members of the public intending to go there should be careful and
pay attention to their safety.
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